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Policy: 
 
The practice by county departments concerning the use of the U.S. Postal Service to 
communicate with other county departments in close proximity is discontinued.  
Departments will use the regular interdepartmental messenger service for distribution of 
interdepartmental mail. 
 
 
 
 
                     
Reference: 
 Minute Order dated 05/06/1975 
 Minute Order 3.7 of 11/07/2006 


